Ctia

COSMETIC TOILETRY & FRAGRANCE
ASSOCIATION OF SOUTH AFRICA

UPDATE
Department of Health (DoH)
Regulations

Dear Member

We can confirm that the Department of Health (DoH) is
currently working on an additional change to the impending
redraft of the Department of Health Notice 921

Foodstuffs, Cosmetics and Disinfectants Act, 1972 (ACT

NO. 54 of 1972)_

Regulations relating to the Labelling, Advertising and
Composition of Cosmetics which is planned for publication
in October or November 2017, followed by a second
commentary period of 90 days.

We will endeavour to keep you informed on future
developments.

Kindly address all queries to dershana@ctfa.co.za

17 October 2017






